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We would like to say congratulations to our wonderful Year 11 pupils on their GCSE results. So 
many of them did so well and achieved and in some cases surpassed their targets. They 
demonstrated a growth mindset throughout, and this was a considerable test of their character 
and resilience over the last year. We are delighted that so many of them have emerged from this 
year with well-deserved grades and can progress on with such confidence into the Sixth Form or 
on to equivalent courses at Archbishop Tenisons and elsewhere. Our students have embodied our 
motto: Tenaciter - Academic excellence for each person in a Christian community. 

A word to all of our students and families is that with the right effort, guidance and support – 
everything is possible. 

Overall, 66% of pupils achieved 4+ in both English and Mathematics and 41% achieved a strong 5+ 
in both English and Mathematics. 

This follows 66% in 2023, 58% in 2022, 75% in 2021, 69.4% in 2020. 

 


